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CELEBRATING ITS 10TH ANNIVERSARY 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

“TRANSPARENCY INTERNATIONAL: NEW 
PERSPECTIVES” 

 
and 

 
NINTH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 
Friday, May 26, 2006 

Room N109, Schulich School of Business, York University, 4700 Keele Street, Toronto  
 

                                                   AGENDA 
 
11:30   Registration 
 
12:00 – 14:00  Luncheon and Keynote Address:  Transparency International:  New  

Perspectives 
   Dr. Huguette Labelle, Chair, Transparency International                 
       Chancellor, University of Ottawa, former President, Canadian  

    International Development Agency 
         

14:00 – 15:00  TI-Canada:  A retrospective  
   Dr. Wesley Cragg, Chair and President, Transparency International  

Canada, The George R. Gardiner Professor of Business Ethics, 
Schulich School of Business, York University 

 
And a look to the future 
Discussion with Board Members on TI-Canada’s future path 

 
15:00 – 16:00  Ninth Annual General Meeting   




